
 

Dear Reception, 

Just a quick note to say hello to you all. We are missing all of you, and your smiling faces, very 
much. We hope that you are all well and are enjoying spending time with your family.Thank 
goodness for this lovely sunny weather too! 

We hope that you found all of the resources and ideas on the website helpful and that they gave 
you some ideas of lovely things to try at home. Although having looked at your wonderful photos 
on Tapestry, it seems you have lots of brilliant ideas yourselves! We have really enjoyed seeing 
what you have been getting up to. Please feel free to keep sending us pictures and comments, we 
will be checking regularly and are happy to help with anything you need. You can also share these 
on the school Facebook and Twitter feed. At times like this, keeping our school community 
together helps us all feel connected.  

The staff have been working at school to support the children of key workers and have made 
some beautiful rainbows for the windows - you could have a walk past on your daily exercise to 
have a look at them. I have seen lots of you have done the same - they certainly look beautiful 
and help raise spirits.  

If you haven't had a chance to try some of the outdoor activities perhaps you could try these 
nature scavenger ideas next week if the sunny weather continues; 

You may also find the website Oxford Owl helpful - they are offering a free subscription with 
lots of e-books at Reception level and online activities. 

Sending you all lots of love. Take care of each other and keep in 
touch - we love hearing how you all are.  

From, Miss Thompson, Mrs Sanderson, Miss Mackellar, Miss 
Stenhouse, Mrs S, Mrs Stevens, Miss Bain and Miss Glenn xx 


